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Dear Sandy, Marcus, Jackson and Harrison 

On behalf of the Barrabool Hills Landcare community, I just wanted to sincerely thank you for your 

very generous donation to our organisation. 

What a wonderful initiative and many thanks for thinking of our landcare community when you were 

setting up the pricing model. As you know, it is becoming harder and harder to find resources to 

support even small community landcare projects and  these funds will definitely come in very handy 

when we finalise the planning our very own “small grants program” for 2021/22. 

It is wonderful to see from over the river what a significant change you are making to the Hermitage. 

It must give you a sense of satisfaction to know that the environment you have re-established will all 

help to build our biodiversity across the region…. And create a safe haven for many of the species 

which are so under threat. 

You’ll also be pleased to know Sandy that the Friends of the Barwon, in conjunction with the 

landcare community, has been successful in obtaining funds for an e-DNA survey of platytpus in the 

mid  Barwon, in 2021.  Hopefully you might be able to be part of the community sampling program 

on the Hermitage? 

Many thanks again. 

Kind regards and  best wishes 

 

 
 

Dr Kaye Rodden 
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